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Grant Secured for First Phase of PFAS Mitigation 

Last December we let you know that the Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) changed the minimum 

standards for Per-and Poly�uoroalkyl Substances (PFAS) creating a signi�cant negative impact on many 

public (municipal) water suppliers, including Todd Creek Village. PFAS are commonly referred to as ‘forever 

chemicals’ because they require signi�cant energy to breakdown. At the time, we assured you that we were 

working closely with the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE) to address and 

resolve the issue as quickly as possible.

Currently, a reliable, safe, and cost-e�ective means for destruction of these per- and poly�uoroalkyl substances 

has not been identi�ed. Since destruction options are not available to the district, we need to instead focus on 

identifying and selecting a removal technology that meets our needs. To facilitate this and ensure the district 

selects the most cost-e�ective technology, we will be performing sampling and pilot testing in the coming 

months. This sampling and testing process carries a signi�cant cost.

Fortunately, we were able to partner with CDPHE to apply for a grant that will cover the cost of the sampling 

and pilot testing so there is no impact to the budget for Todd Creek Village. We are pleased to announce that 

we have received con�rmation that the grant has been approved. We are now awaiting additional instructions 

on how to move forward with the sampling and pilot testing process.

We will provide updated information as we progress through this sampling and testing phase and have news 

to report. As always, our number one priority is providing the best quality water and customer service possible 

to our customers in the most cost-e�ective and e�cient manner. If you have any additional questions, please 

feel free to contact us via phone or through our website contact form. 

TRANSPARENCY NOTICE: Board Meetings are held every 2nd Thursday at 2:00 pm via Zoom.  
The public is always welcome.


